Program Committee meeting Feb. 11, 2011
In attendance:  Aaron Steffens, Kathie Walters, Carol Swenson, Mary Jo Smith, Tracie Pavon, Chad Olson, Heather Gaumer, Shelly Brimeyer, Mary Jacobsen, Linda Schwinn, Gary Adams, Joan Meyer, Karen Snyder
Terry Everson – his fee has been approved by Executive Council, and Carol has contacted him to confirm his presence.  It was decided he would speak on “Championing Change” at lunch on Thurs.; speak about a customer service topic in the interest session slot following; then speak about communication skills in a general session.  We will switch some time slots if back-to-back sessions are too much for Terry.  Carol will work with Terry.
Dave Bartlett – will be presenting pending DOE approval but that shouldn’t be a problem.

Aaron walked through the tentative schedule he emailed to the committee.

NASFAA training – this is being beefed up with some ISU survey results.  Aaron is working with Chris Ditter regarding online registration for it.  We will use the “entertainment” portion of the online conference registration to collect registrations for NASFAA training.  If only attending NASFAA training and not the conference itself, Chad will collect those registrations.  Aaron will send out a clearly stated email identifying this process.
Breakfast – Gary will find out the individual cost if non hotel guests want to purchase.

Interest sessions update

Net Price Calculator – Chad isn’t making much headway with this session.  Karen Snyder will ask Jen Sassman since she’s done their NPC work. Ideal to have all sectors represented since there is a different discussion depending upon the sector.  Tracie knows of 2 other schools she can contact.  Chad will talk to Jane Haugland at EICC and Roberta at ISU.

Charity

Heather has met with an ALS coordinator, who wishes to have a table all day on Thursday at no charge to display relevant materials.  Gary just needs to know if she requires electricity for the table.  She will also attend Thur. lunch.

Vendors

No longer exhibiting on Friday – not feasible given the location in the atrium area.

Hotel registration has been extended to Mar. 14.  Aaron is checking with Chris Ditter regarding the vendor registration form.

Moderator forms are due to Aaron and Lois by Friday, Feb. 18!!!!

